

WOMEN'S NATIONAL DUCKPIN ASSOCIATION 3320 Ridge Road • Westminster, MD 21157

WNDA

www.wndatour.com

April 25, 2023

Dear WNDA Member.

The 2023 season is upon us and we look forward to a fun and exciting 41st season! After our board meeting in early March, we are excited to announce some important details for our 2023 season:

- There will be no membership fee for the 2023 season.
- Hagerstown entry fee will be \$140, all other tour stops will be \$125. Which includes a \$10.00 lineage fee for each stop.
- We will require 30 registered bowlers for each stop. If we do not meet this number, the tour stop will be cancelled.
- Qualifying round will be 8 games at each tour stop this year.
- To become Bowler or Rookie of the Year, a bowler must bowl in 3 or more tours.
- Bowlers that are 21 and older will now be able to responsibly drink, while they bowl on Saturday, if they so choose. Drinking on Sunday will not be allowed until the bowler has completed bowling their matches. Since we have not allowed drinking while bowling in a very long time, we expect that everyone is able to act accordingly. If a bowler's behavior becomes an issue, we will issue warnings. Please be respectful of the proprietor and those bowlers around you.
- A reminder that we do have a dress code for our tour. The by-laws for the dress code can be found at http://www.wndatour.com/Forms/
- Online payments will be accepted via Zelle, for all entries fees. Submit payment as "Friends & Family". Please let us know if you have any questions regarding this.
- Lottery tickets have been distributed to those who requested them. Please return them to Trina as soon as possible.

Our tour is only as successful as our members make it! We hope to have a successful and exciting 41st season.

Best Regards,

(Dani

WNDA President